November 7, 2013
Public Hearing
Planning Commission Recommendation on Changes to the Zoning Ordinance

Public hearing began at 6:35 p.m.

Present: Bill Muse, Mayor; Gladys LeFevre, Steve Cox, Sue Inman, Council Members;
Judi Davis, Clerk.

Absent: Tom Jerome, Council Member.

Public Present: Caroline Gaudy.

The meeting was called to order, and Gladys read the Planning Commission’s
recommendations. Caroline clarified the PC’s reasons for recommending the changes in
the requirements for Residential Facilities for Elderly People, which were proposed to
bring our ordinance into conformance with state law.

There were no more public comments, and the hearing was closed.

Public hearing closed at 6:53 p.m.



	Page 1

